
COMMUNITY MATTERS

Welcome to the new academic year at ISCA and 
the first newsletter of the term! This is an exciting 
time for the whole school community and we look 
forward to meeting all new students and 
reconnectingreconnecting with the year 2 students. It is good 
to be back in the studios and in many ways the 
demands of negotiating the coronavirus crisis 
have made us appreciate all the more the 
importance of connecting to others. By working 
together as a school community we have 
creativecreative opportunities to develop ideas and 
deepen understanding.

This has certainly been a busy week with plenty 
of induction activities and the start of rotation for 
year 1 students where they will experience all the 
different art and design disciplines first hand. For 
year 2 students who have their sights on 
universityuniversity applications, there is the first session 
of CLASP at University of the Arts London.

Lastly, special thanks should go to the boarding 
staff and studio assistants who have supported 
quarantining students to make it a positive 
experience.

WWe look forward to working together with you all 
in the coming weeks!
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